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Ronald A. Dahl

July 7, 1999
Pat Hanson

920 South Shore Drive

Albert Lea, MN 56007

Dear Pat:
Here’s some more information that I talked about.

I made a copy of everything that my aunt Violet (Dahl) Walsvik had.  

I imagine you already have most of it.

Just give away any extra copies to anyone interested, or throw them away.

I really haven’t been able to verify the information from Tore Haugen. 

I’ll try to answer any questions you have on it by email.

By the way, Marilyn and Lyle’s addresses are:

Lyle Dahl

2640 118th Ave NW

Coon Rapids, MN 55433

Marilyn Hensley

1245-7th Avenue SE

Rochester, MN 55904

I believe that Lyle is retired and about 62 years old.

Marilyn (Dahl) Hensley is about 52 years old.  I regard Marilyn as a professional since I believe she has a college degree in genealogy and works in a library.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl
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